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The Rural Hall Town Council held a Visioning Meeting on April 10, 2023, at 3:00 PM in Town Hall 
Council Chambers. The following members were present:  Mayor Timothy M. Flinchum - 
presiding; Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon; Councilman Terry M. Bennett; Councilman Eddie 
Horn; Councilwoman Janet M. Carithers; Interim Town Ron Niland; Town Clerk Lynette E. 
Hendrick; Interim Finance Director Homer Dearmin; Public Works Director Jason Hill; LPA 
Supervisor Dawn Tysor; Fire Chief Mike Simone; and Administrative Donna Watson.  
 
Mayor Timothy Flinchum convent the meeting, which was recessed from April 3, 2023. 
 
Those in attendance in addition to the staff were Lt. Dwayne Little and Randy Hunsucker with 
Forsyth County Sherrif Office, and Marilyn Wells, Waste Management. 
 
Each department head gave a presentation of their Department’s Capital Improvement Plan and 
projections for the upcoming budget year. 
 
Interim Finance Director presented a New Fee Schedule, budget recap, and revenue projections. 
 
Interim Town Manager presented a few things he will be including in the FY 23-24 Proposed 
Budget, such as: Security updates at Town Hall, Code Enforcement, Park, Expansion of City 
Limits, Downtown, and Community Marketing Development.      
 
Mayor Pro Tem Susie Gordon made the motion to adjourn. 

 
 
Lynette E. Hendrick 

       Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


